
 

 

 

NOTICE 

Date: 16.04.2023 

     To comply the Memo No. 356 – Edn(U) dated 16.04.2023 of 

Government of West Bengal, Department of Higher Education, University 

Branch, the college will remain closed from 17.04.2023 to 22.04.2023 on 

account of the present prevailing heat wave situation. The college will 

reopen again on 24.04.2023 as usual. 
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